
Peter Frei 
101 Maybrook Road 
HOLLAND, MA 01521      August 11, 2008 
 
 
Kristin LaPlante, Town Clerk, 
Town of Holland 
2 East Brimfield Road 
HOLLAND, MA 01521 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs. LaPlante 
 
During a telephone conversation last Thursday August 7, you confirmed to me that 
nobody filed a timely appeal pursuant G.L., c.40A, s.17 in your office in response to my 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTIVE APPROVAL OF MY TWO APPEALS. These two 
notices I filed in a timely fashion on July 17, 2008 in your office, after mailing copies of 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTIVE APPROVAL to all interested parties. 
 
You did not know what to do and asked me to wait until today, Monday August 11, 2008. 
You indicated that you would like to obtain legal advice from town counsel Vincent 
McCaughey. 
 
I just called you and you informed me that town counsel McCaughey advised you not to 
issue the certificate of no appeal as mandated by law and instead request me to file a 
written request for the two certificates. 
 
Such a request is arbitrary and lacks any legal basis. I refuse to complicate this matter and 
will proceed without the certificates you, Kristin LaPlante, are mandated by law to issue, 
G.L., c.40A, s.15. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Peter Frei 


